
Itinerary Change (U328A/U330/U330A) 

Please be advised that as a result of updated regulations involving 

environmental restrictions in the Svalbard region, we have adjusted your 

itinerary. Zuiderdam's call to Longyearbyen, Norway on June 18 has been 

replaced with a call to Alta, Norway on the same date, and scenic cruising of 

Liefdefd Fjord and the Polar Icecap on June 19 has been replaced with a call 

to Hammerfest, Norway. We will no longer call to Ny Alesund, Spitsbergen, 

Norway on Tuesday, June 20, but will instead visit Trondheim, Norway on 

Friday, June 16 and Seydisfjordur, Iceland on Thursday, June 22. We have also 

added scenic cruising crossing the Arctic Circle during the Summer Solstice on 

June 21. We regret any disappointment these necessary changes may cause. 

 

Holland America Line excursions booked for Longyearbyen and Spitsbergen will 

be refunded to the original form of payment; updated shore excursion 

information for our new ports will be available online within the next two 

weeks. The revised itinerary displays in full at the end of this notification. 

 


